
Registration Announcement 

DURHAM STRIDER REGISTRATION AND PHYSICALS RESCHEDULED TO NEXT 

SATURDAY, MARCH 7TH 
 

Because of the weather situation and especially the continuing closure of schools and the 

expectations that conditions of the roads will not be completely resolved by tomorrow, we 

are POSTPONING REGISTRATION and PHYSICAL EXAMS for the Durham Striders 

until NEXT SATURDAY MORNING at Southern High School beginning at 9AM-1PM. 

Practice will begin the following Monday.  Orientation will be held at an announced 

practice.  

 Please spread the word….. 


